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Nagasaki Higashi SGH Forum was held! 

   On Tuesday, July 11th, at the Nagasaki City Citizens Community Hall, the Nagasaki Higashi SGH Fo-

rum was held. From Nagasaki University, staff that has collaborated together with Nagasaki Higashi in-

cluded Professor Hiroshi Ikeda, Professor Shuji Tanabe. From the University of Nagasaki, Associate Pro-

fessor Atsuji Ohara. From the State University of New York Mr. Mike and Mrs. Maiko Barcomb all joined 

the forum. Mr. Toru Hatano, the President of Nagasaki Higashi Alumni Association, alumni members 

Mr. Murata and Mr. Miyata attended. Members the Nagasaki Prefectural Board of Education, many 

school teachers and over 60 parents and family members joined the forum too. There were many kinds 

of presentations. 

 SGH forum facilitators, Mr. Jinnai form Yamaguchi 

University, Mr. Fujiki, Dean of Faculty of Education 

from  Nagasaki  University,  Mr.  Hasegawa  of  the 

Benesse Corporation. Mr. Kuroda, the chief of 3rd 

grade at Nagasaki Higashi SHS and Mr. Okano and 

Miss Fujimoto took the platform as panelists. They 

exchanged opinions about the power for the next gen-

eration and the knowledge acquired through SGH. 

They learned about the level of “collaborative thinking” 

by tests and questionnaires. And they expressed that 

“critical thinking” is required.  

The opening speech given by Principal Noda 

Overview of SGH projects 

Presentation by 3rd grade  

students in the General Course Presentation by 3rd grade  

students in the International Course 

Presentation of SGH assignment by using posters  

by 3rd grade students of the international course  


